

February 26, 2024 File No. 9000100

Memo to: Executive Committee

From: Tessa Lero, Clerk of the Board

Subject: Cancelation of the Friday, March 8, 2024, Executive Committee Meeting

The Executive Committee meeting originally scheduled for Friday, March 8, 2024, has been canceled. The next scheduled Executive Committee meeting is Friday, April 12, 2024, at 9 a.m.

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact Committee Liaison Ariana Galvan at (619) 699-1977 or ariana.galvan@sandag.org.

TLE/JMAR







